From: [ (EcAS-WASHINGTON)

Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 2:54 PM

To: (EEAS-WASHINGTON

Cc: (EEAS-WASHINGTON); _ (eeas-wasHINGTON); | IENEGEGEGE
Fatima (EEAS-WASHINGTON)
Subject: FW: request to Ambassador Q'Sullivan

The agenda for the CEPs talk

From: N (ilto: N @ ceps.u]

Sent: Wednesday, August 22, 2018 3:42 PM
To: (EEAS-WASHINGTON)
Subject: Re: request to Ambassador O'Sullivan

Dear [

As discussed this earlier today, you can find a draft agenda for the event with Ambassador
O'Sullivan attached. Please let me know before the end of the week in case you have any
comments/additions.

Best regards,

On 21 August 2018 at 21:53, | I (EEAS-WASHINGTON)
< ©cc s curopa.cu> wrote:

Dear-

I'm sorry | missed you earlier. Yes, 5-6 p.m. on Wednesday September 5 works for Ambassador
O'Sullivan.

Can we speak tomorrow? | am in the office from 9.00 a.m.

All best,

From: [N (-ito: I

Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 5:00 AM
To: ﬂ iEEAS-WASHINGTON)
Cc:

Subject: Re: request to Ambassador O'Sullivan

Dear [

Would you have time for a short call this afternoon to schedule the event with
Ambassador O'Sullivan? If possible, we would like to have the event between 5
and 6pm on Wednesday 5 September.

Kind regards,



£® 30

+32
1, Place du Congrés, 1000, Bruxelles
wWww.ceps.eu

On 21 August 2018 at 06:34, _ <l @ceps.cu> wrote:

Van: " (EEAS-WASHINGTON)"
< @eeas.curopa.cu>

Datum: 20 augustus 2018 23:58:38 EEST

Aan: < @ceps.eu>
Kopie: < @ceps.eu>

Onderwerp: Antw.:0 request to Ambassador O'Sullivan(]

Dear Il

Apologies for the long delay but we have only today been able to have a
look at a more final agenda for the Ambassador's visit to Brussels the
week starting September 3.

Unfortunately, the breakfast slot I had mentioned (September 6) will not
work. In fact all the high-level talks are taking place in the mornings, so I
wanted to check with you to see if September 5th around 4.00/4.30 p.m.
would work?

Many thanks for letting me know if this is a useful time slot for an event
with Ambassador O'Sullivan.

All best,

From: | (I © ccps |
Sent: Friday, August 03, 2018 12:39 PM

To: - (EEAS-WASHINGTON)
Cc:

Subject: Re: request to Ambassador O'Sullivan

Dear [,

Thank you for your mail and positive reply. We will accommodate, but
may have to shift around a bit in house for meetings, but this should
work.




I should be around next week and can follow-up. Please do not hesitate
to contact me as soon as you get a clear view on David O'Sullivan's
agenda.

with best regards,

On 3 August 2018 at 16:06, ||} I (EEAS-WASHINGTON)
< G <5 curopa.cu> wrote:

Dear Mr. |

I am contacting you on behalf of Ambassador O'Sullivan to thank you for
your invitation and to say that he would be interested to speak at CEPs
during an upcoming trip to Brussels (September 2-7).

We are awaiting the programme of official meetings at Headquarters to
know which day/time slot might work. Tentatively, we might eye a
breakfast session on Sept 6, but I will not be in a position to confirm that
for the next week or so.

If this sounds suitable, please let me know and can work out the details as
the date approaches.

Best regards,

From: || (moilto: @ceps.eu

Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2018 6:17 AM

To: O'SULLIVAN David (EEAS-WASHINGTON)
Subject: debate at CEPS

Dear David,

How are you? It seems that you have been the most successful of all EU
representatives in DC in getting some positive results! I do not understand
why HoSG do not have a more united front in dealing with the US
President. Only 'I'Union (Europeénne) fait la force', not a succession of
visits by member states HoSG, like now again with PM Conte. I would be
interested to hear your reflections on this issue.



Should you be around in the Autumn in Brussels, and interested to speak
on the subject, we would be most interested to give you the floor. It is a
long time ago that you were at CEPS.

with best regards,
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